
To: Congressman Hank Johnson
Re: 2025 House Appropriation Request

I am writing in strong support of the application for House Appropriation funding of the
proposed improvements to the Rowland Park Master Plan construction project located in Unincorporated DeKalb County, GA.
The construction of the new park based on the community Master Plan for the site’s development will add amenities and entry plaza, parking lot, pavilion, trails, seating, exercise stations, a community garden and more to the park complex. This project will add employment opportunities and socialization opportunities to citizens and park users.
Rowland Park is located at 1227 Rowland Road in Stone Mountain, GA 30083 in DeKalb County Commission District 4. The construction of the park and the service it provides to the community will improve the health of the community and provide much needed recreational opportunity.
As you may be aware, parks offer a wide range of benefits from exercise options and child socialization and opportunities for community involvement in gardening.
I hope that you will consider this project for the House Appropriation funding.
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